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    Notices 

Summer Fayre Friday 17th June 
A big thank you to all of the families who made donations for the 

Summer Fayre. 
 

Jubilee Party photos! 
 

A special thanks to all that attended our Jubilee party at the end 
of last half term. It was a wonderful turn out and we were so 

proud to see parents and children having a great time. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



A huge thank you to all of the Jubilee cake competition 
entries. We thought all of the cakes were delicious and 
have decided that every entry deserves a prize! Pupils 

who entered will be able to come down to Mrs 
McAllister’s office to choose a new book to take home. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Green 5 practising their ball skills in P.E. 

P.E at Benton Dene School 
 

Egg and Spoon 

 

Make a track in your house or garden, use a spoon and put a pair of old 
socks/ small ball/ egg onto the spoon and balance the object on the spoon 
around the track without dropping it.  Don't forget to send your pictures on 
see-saw! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The AFC Crisis Messenger text service is a free, confidential, 
24/7 text message support service for anyone who is feeling 

overwhelmed or is struggling to cope. The service is staffed by 
trained volunteers who will work with you to take your next 

steps towards feeling better.   

Miss Mckenzie’s Recommended Reads! 

(ages 5-7) 



Class News  
Yellow 3:  We have been learning about space and the planets in our Solar System. 
Yellow 4:  Have been investigating  the difference of coins in various different ways in maths. We have 
been finding the different coins in sand, play dough and water.   
 
Green 5:  We have learning different ball skills in PE, this includes kicking, throwing and using 
rackets.  
Green 6:  Are learning about relationships and have been talking about their family and friends.  
Green 7:  Pupils have been learning about local landmarks in the UK. We have used google maps to 
find England, Scotland and Wales.  
Green 8:  Have loved a local walk and trip to the park this week.  

Red 1:  The whole class were amazing on our visit to the beach this week. We had a fantastic time!  
Red 2:  This week we visited Gosforth Nature reserve and took part in some pond dipping and a mini 
beast hunt. We loved it!   
Red 3:   Have been finalising their performance ready for our big show next week.  
 
Blue 5:  This week we have all come back to school with a positive attitude. In PSHE this week we have 
used our ICT skills to locate our new schools on a map and to access the school website.  
Blue 6:  This week blue 6 had an amazing visit to Beamish and learnt about children from  Victorian 
times. 
Blue 7:  Have been using Purple Mash to create their own 3D game on the iPads.  
Blue 8:  Have been developing their subtraction skills in maths this week, using objects, pictorial 
representations and number lines.  
Blue 9:  The boys in B9 have started Harry Potter in T4W. We will be comparing the film to the book 
and writing our own story about wizards.  

   Stars of the week                                                        
Yellow 3: George ,  Yellow 4: Ali,   

Green 5: Everley,   Green 6: Swayze,  Green 7: Max,  Green 8: Abenezer, 

Red 1: Taylor,  Red 2: Harry,    Red 3: Janis,   

Blue 5: Lewis,   Blue 6: Emile , Blue 7:Lee ,  Blue 8: Kai  Blue 9: Justin 

Inspire Award of the week 

Yellow 3: Nico,  Yellow 4: Coen,  

Green 5: Noah,  Green 6: Cohen,   Green 7: Faith,   Green 8: Maizy,    

Red 1: Jaymie , Red 2: Ismaael,  Red 3: Leonard,    

Blue 5: Caleb,  Blue 6: Aaron,   Blue 7: Thomas,  Blue 8:Reilly,  Blue 9: Anthony 


